From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:07:05 PM

From: Nel Marshall

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: eb-2020-0246

To whom it may concern,

This email is to add my voice in opposing the 95% increase for the delivery of hydro to my seasonal property. As a
senior and owner of this property for more than 30 years, I find this increase unreasonable and inequitable. There is
no great density in our particular area, whether it be a seasonal or a permanent residence. Therefore, it feels very
much like seasonal owners are being unfairly targeted and/or are subsidizing permanent residents.

I sincerely hope that this increase is voted against.

Regards,

Ornella Marshall

Sent from my iPhone





